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1) For such an important issue, more time for public comment is needed.

2) The safeguards against abuse by government are way too weak. The government has
demonstrated very clearly that it is extremely willing and prepared to abuse the powers it
already has. We should not grant the government even more power to abuse the citizens of

Australia.
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